
TIME: 10:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

DECEMBER 6, 1993 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers Mark Beasley 

Sally Beals 
James Singer 
J. V. Stone 
C. Mark Kingseed 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant city Manager Michael Haverland 
Assistant to the City Manager Judith Gilleland 

EXHIBIT 

? 

Following the Council Finance committee of the whole, City 
Council convened into Work Session. 

Mr. Horn reviewed financial parameters for consideration in 
the draft of an agreement between the City of Centerville and 
Great Traditions for the development of the residential pods in 
and around the Yankee Trace Golf course. It appears the best 
conclusions have been reached between both parties. Discussion 
followed relative to the future use, the relocation, or the 
demolition of the home located on the Spires property if said 
property is purchased by the city of Centerville. The majority 
of council concurred that the City make an offer to purchase the 
Spires property with the understanding that, if the home is 
relocated or demolished, there could be interference by 
conforming to the requirements of the Landmark Preservation 
Ordinance. 
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